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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I’m just writing to update you on the clubs for this term. 

Code Club 

Code club is led by one of our parents – Mr Fisk – and is offered to just Year 5 and Year 6 children. 

The club restarts on Tuesday 10th January and is from 3:15-4:15 each week.  

Children who attended last term don’t need to fill in a new form and can just continue to come. There 

are spaces available for other children. Please ask the school office for a letter if you child is 

interested in starting. 

All That Jazz (Choir) 

All That Jazz is offered to all children from Year1 to Year 6. It starts again on Monday 9th January 

and is from 3:15-4:15 each week. 

Children who attended last term don’t need to fill in a new form and can just continue to come. There 

are spaces available for other children. Please ask the school office for a letter if you child is 

interested in starting. Please note that it is too late for any new starters to participate in the Young 

Voices concert later this term. 

Passion For Learning (PFL) 

The PFL club is an invite only club for 15 children from Yr4 and above. The club starts again on  

Friday 13th January and is from 3:15-4:15 each week. Children who attended last term don’t need to 

fill in any new forms. 

Nature Explorers 

Nature Explorers is offered to all children from Reception to Year 6. It starts again on Monday 9th 

January and is from 3:15-4:15 each week. Children who attended last term don’t need to fill in a new 

form and can just continue to come. There are spaces available for other children. Please ask school 

office for a letter if you child is interested in starting. 

 

 



 

            

Art 

Unfortunately Art club will not start until Wednesday 25th January due to staff training on the next few 

Wednesdays. The club is highly popular and was oversubscribed last term. We will be sending out a 

separate letter imminently for parents to request a place at the club. We will give first places to 

children who didn’t get a place in autumn before we then allocate the remaining places. The Art club 

costs £2 per week and is from 3:15-4:30. 

S4YC 

This half term, S4YC will be offering a Gym club to Years 3, 4 5 & 6 children on a Thursday and a 

Gym club to the Reception, Year1 and Year 2 children on a Friday. A separate letter will be sent by 

S4YC regarding this. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr Kevin Manning 

Headteacher 

 


